
Prayer Focus for May 2022 
 

 
 

This month, we ask you to join us in praying for Rachel Spencer in her 
work for GEM (Greater Europe Mission). She works in a suburb of Paris 
which has seen a lot of racial tension over the last couple of years. 

Rachel has a busy month ahead, including coming to Wymondham to 
lead our worship on the 22nd May! She has asked for our prayers to be 
focussed on the following: 

** We will be doing an Easter outreach event on the 8th May, several 
weeks after Easter because we needed to wait until after the end of 
Ramadan. We are inviting a number of Muslim friends to that, and we 
will tell the story of Easter and how Jesus gives new life to all who believe 
in him 

**I will also be running another set of parenting workshops in May, the 
first ones in January and February went well and there are several mums 
who would like to come back, and hopefully some new people will come 
too. This is a great opportunity to get to know these women, and to serve 
them as they raise their kids.   

**Then towards the end of May (just after my visit to WBC, in fact), I will 
be travelling again to the US, for meetings in Ohio and Philadelphia, all 
related to my Safeguarding Children role. 

 

The latest update from Rachel is on the Outreach and Mission board at WBC 

For more information about GEM, please look at:  www.gemission.org 


